

# MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT



The MacMillan/Maggies Afternoon Tea event in September was a great success. Supporters came and enjoyed themselves, eating scones, drinking tea, winning prizes on the tombola and taking a cake home with them. The event raised £822 which has been split between the two charities equally.

I would like to thank all the kind people that supplied me with cakes and tombola prizes, everyone that came and supported us, helped at the hall and to Nellie and Teresa for baking scones, washing up and making tea.

It's always a great opportunity to raise much needed money for these two special charities.







### **Wendy James**

# Christmas gift making workshops

By The Edible Flower Garden

These fun and festive workshops are suitable for teenagers and

adults, no matter your level of



You will be guided through everything and will have some really lovely items to show for your effort!

Workshops will be run in the award-winning Coln Valley Village Hall, Coln Rogers, GL54 3LA. Workshops will be held on weekend afternoons, with the last Christmas one being an evening workshop lasting an hour, from 7pm to 8pm.

For more information and to book, please contact Mila Lightfoot on 01285-720 107 or

ludmila.lightfoot@btinternet.com

Please visi

www.edibleflowergarden.co.uk

for more information and to book online by clicking on the 'Book Online' tab.

## **WORKSHOPS & DATES**

#### 05.11.22

Make goats milk and honey soap as well as a set of decoupaged coaster!

£35 pp

#### 20.11.22

Make beeswax wraps and lovely decoupaged wooden coat hooks! £35 pp

#### 03.12.22

Make a set of tea towels and 6 hanging Christmas tree decorations!

£35 pp

#### 14.12.22

Decoupage a 20cm hanging slate heart!

£25 pp

Howard Burdett and Edward Bagnall intend to hold an 'auction of promises/gifts' in the early New Year (probably February) and any suggestions/ donations would be very much appreciated, and we will be circulating those in the valley in due course.



Please submit suggestions to Howard or Edward at <a href="mailto:CVVHauction@qmail.com">CVVHauction@qmail.com</a>.

Prue Cooper is planning an afternoon of bridge for valley residents and friends on the 8th Dec and wishes to raise some money for the Hall. She will be serving tea and cake and later, a glass of wine and nibbles.

Plan to start at 4.30 to 5pm and finish at 8pm.

Further details to follow